
  
    
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Example Facebook Post 

Hi Sisters, 

With COVID-19 changing a lot of the recruitment and Greek life process we are seeing a lot of 

incoming collegiate women who are unsure about joining a sorority and recruitment registration 

numbers. We need to help drive interest and provide our chapters with PNM names. 

If you are willing, please post the following to your Facebook page 

'Friends- if you have a daughter, niece, friend, etc who is planning to go through *sorority 

recruitment* this year, please let me know! 

I would love to connect to answer any questions you or she may have about sorority life! 

For women who are attending schools with AOII chapters, my sisterhood is doing our best to 

connect Potential New Members with those chapters through completion of Membership 

Information Forms. I would be happy to complete one for your daughter or friend if their college 

of choice has AOII on campus. Not sure? Ask me! 

Despite the current state of affairs, sorority involvement is one of the BEST and most 

REWARDING experiences an undergraduate woman can take on. Being a member of Alpha 

Omicron Pi has been such an amazing life experience for me! 

*Virtual recruitment is being planned for many campuses. 

 

 


